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From: Calebjon Vandenbos [mailto:calebjon@vandenboslaw.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2020 10:39 AM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Support of changes to CrR 3.4 and CrRLJ 3.4 limiting court hearings requiring physical
presence
 
 
Dear Supreme Court,
 
I have a misdemeanor indigent defense practice in Lacey, Olympia, and Shelton. Limiting the
number of hearings that my clients would have to attend would be an excellent direction.  I
fully support it. 

Very Respectfully,
 
Caleb Jon 
 
____________________
VANDENBOS LAW, PLLC
(360) 746-0470 | PO Box 831, Chehalis WA, 98532
calebjon@vandenboslaw.com 
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